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Tuition Increases – April 2018 

 

Hello Enso Center Students, Parents and Supporters,  

I am writing to let you know expenses at Enso Center have gone up 
significantly this year. Property taxes are the biggest contributing 
factor but utilities and maintenance are not insignificant.   

In order to cover these costs we are raising tuition starting in April 
2018. For exact amounts please see the website tuition page but it 
will be roughly $10 per program.  

It is always our goal at Enso Center to provide the best services at the 
most affordable prices. That said, I know this rate increase may be a 
strain for some of you. As a non-profit organization we do provide 
need base scholarships for those that need them. The existing family 
based pricing discounts remain in place. Please contact us if you need 
a reduced tuition scholarship form.  

Although costs have increased we are fortunate it has not increased 
as much as it has for many others. We still have one of the best 
facilities and some of the finest programs available.   

Thank you for your support, 

 

Jason Mix 

 


